
 
 

The Loch Lomond Community Real Estate Owners Association (LLCREOA) is happy to announce 
that we will be joining with other community groups for the Loch Lomond haunted Halloween 
event planned outside the Loch Lomond firehouse on Saturday, October 28, 2023.  The event 
is scheduled to begin at 5:00 p.m. and end at 9:30 p.m.   

 
The LLCREOA will be joining with Firewise’s booth to hand out hot dogs and refreshments to 
trick-or-treaters on a first-come, first-served basis.  Chris Crowley is donating the hot dogs, the 
Loch Lomond Resort is providing the drinks, and the LLCREOA is responsible for the hot dog 
buns, condiments and popcorn.   
 

 
 

Susan Reed, an event coordinator, is looking for volunteers to be a part bringing some spooky 
fun to our community by donating supplies (tarps, ropes, lights, fog machines, candy, etc.), 
setting up on October 26: 3-5 pm; October 27: 3-5 pm; and October 28: 10 am; Staffing the 
event: Saturday 3:30 pm-on;, or cleaning up: Sunday:  10 am. 
 
Please help support or participate if you can in what will certainly be a fun-filled event for the 
children of the Cobb and Loch Lomond communities.  Trick-or-treating will also be happening 
throughout Loch Lomond that evening:  look for the lighted houses! 

 

Contact 
 
Susan Reed - blueskyz7@protonmail.com or (707) 355-0959 for haunted Halloween support 
Charlene Crowley - secretary.llcreoa@gmail.com for LLCREOA support 
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